
 

Please understand it is our duty to protect all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PEOPLE WITH WEAK IMMUNE SYSTEMS ARE 

MORE LIKELY TO CATCH CORONAVIRUS 

(COVID-19) AND ARE MORE LIKELY TO SUFFER 

LIFE THREATENING ILLNESS WITH IT. 

BECAUSE OF THIS WE ARE PRACTICING SELF 

ISOLATING AND /OR SOCIAL DISTANCING  

IF YOU NEED TO CONTACT US PLEASE DO SO BY 

PHONE-           

DELIVERIES SHOULD BE LEFT AT DOOR  

(PLEASE RING BELL/KNOCK DOOR)  


